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We are commenting to raise our concerns with the proposal 2018/4870/P, which we believe will negatively
impact the quality of our lives on few dimensions. Our concerns are as follows!

Concerned about VSC light ratio reduction to 0.78, which violates suggested target of 0.8, and the ADF value
which is below the recommendation for a bedroom (results detailed on p16/17 of the Daylight and Sunlight
Report

Concerned that they have not reviewed light reduction to our skylights on the roof of our second floor and
would like to see an assessment of this

Concerned that building works will occur when we are expecting to have a newborn (birth expected early July
2019); and will create unhealthy levels of noise and dust in our flat, which is directly adjacent to the property

Concerned about impact on privacy in our flat. Will the inhabitants of 108 Fortune
Ingham road properties be able to see into our windows, particularly on the back of
Thank you for your consideration.

Marshall Stark
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OBJEMPER

As a local resident | object to this proposal. The area has already over-dense housing and there is no parking.
These flats received planning permission because of their limited size and the developers should not now be
permitted to extend the building and impact on the local community.
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